
From: Raul Borbon [mailto:raul~borbon@hotmail,com] 
Sent: Monday, June 09, 2008 8:51 PM 
To: Osborne, Lola; Charles Nelson; Daniel Sharp; dante Hall; 
mlisenberg@email.com; pasabob@earthlink.net; Taliba Carr; Tarik Ross; 
THELMAREYNA; waleed Delawari 
Cc: Thomas, Cynthia; raul-borbon@idepsca.org 
Subject: Resign to the Northwest Commission 

Hello Friends of the Northwest Commission: 

With a deep pain in my heart I had to take the decision to resign as a 
member of the northwets comission. Due to a new job possition I have to move 
to another area of work and I do not think I will be able to attend anymore 
the regular meetings; I will be working sometimes on behalf of my community 
but it will imposiible to keep attending your meetings. I am very happy that 
I found people that really want to make changes to benefit our different and 
diverse community. 1 wish you the best. Probably we will crossing the same 
roads sometimes and I would be very glad if we can share some goals. Thank 
for your patiente with my own limitations: what I have done I did it with 
good will. keep doing your marvelous work. 

In Solidarity 

Raul Borbon 
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